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State Society 
Service Department

A. H. ROBERTSON, DIRECTOR

American Institute of Accountants
13 East 41st Street, New York 17, N. Y.

SUBJECT: Public Information RELEASE: 14

Tax Executives Institute, Inc. 10/14/47

The Tax Executives Institute, Inc., is an organization 

that has been in existence for approximately three years and is 

comprised of the heads of the tax departments of over four hun­

dred of this country’s largest corporations. On the national 

level, the organization has cooperated with the American Insti­

tute of Accountants on several occasions, the most recent ex­

ample of which was the Tax Executives Institute’s willingness to 

oppose the Administrative Practitioners Act (H.R. 2657).

Part of the accounting profession’s increased public 

information program is the exchange of speakers with other or­

ganizations, and the Tax Executives Institute presents a fine 

opportunity for accountants to tell the members of that organi­

zation something of the relationship between certified public ac­

countants and attorneys. It is known that the tax executives, 

working with both the lawyers and controllers of their respec­

tive corporations, are willing to tell accountants of their own 

experiences. Attached for your convenience is a list of the 

chapters of that organization.

It is suggested that state societies and their chap­

ters contact representatives of the Tax Executives Institute and 

invite them to attend their meetings. Upon request the American
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Institute will be glad to furnish ample material to serve as a 

basis for a speech to be given by an accountant at a Tax Execu­

tives Institute meeting.

It is our understanding that a similar letter is being 

sent to all chapters of the Tax Executives Institute, and we 

would appreciate being advised of any exchange of speakers be­

tween your society and this organization.

A. Heaton Robertson 
Director

TO: State Society and Chapter 
Committees on Public In­
formation and Committees 
on Meetings in states 
listed below only *

CC: State Society and 
Chapter Presidents *

*Arizona 
California 
Delaware 
Indiana 
Illinois 
Maryland 
Michigan

New England States
New Jersey
New York
Ohio
Oregon
Pennsylvania
Wisconsin



NAMES AND ADDRESSES OF SECRETARIES OF CHAPTERS

of

TAX EXECUTIVES INSTITUTE, INC.

Detroit Chapters
Mr. Robert G. Surridge
Harry Ferguson, Inc.
3629 E. Milwaukee Avenue
Detroit 11, Mich.

Los Angeles Chapters
Mr. Darrell R. Ryno
Arden Farms Company
1900 W. Slauson Avenue
Los Angeles 44, Calif.

New England Chapter:
Johnson Automatics, Inc.
84 State Street
Boston 9, Mass.

New York Chapters
Mr. Paul E. Aberli
American Water Works & Electric Co., Inc.
50 Broad Street
New York 4, N. Y.

Philadelphia Chapter:
Mr. R. Gilbert Heebner
Scott Paper Company
Chester, Pa.

Syracuse Chapters
Mr. R. M. Wilder
Pass & Seymour, Inc.
50 Boyd Avenue
Solvay Station
Syracuse 9, N. Y.

*San Francisco Chapters 
Mr. M. N. Devine

♦Suggest that for the present correspondence be sent to the 
President:

Mr. H. H. Hammond
John Breuner Company
2109 Broadway
Oakland 12, Calif.
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